

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

January 2024

EXECUTIVE

President

Dave REEVES (613)334-1009

1st Vice

David MOUNT (705)489-1614

2nd Vice

Denver MAYHEW (613) 553-2242

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Dean LINTON (613)332-4491

Chaplain

Wayne WIGGINS (613)334-1245

Directors

Stephen BERRY
Barry CROSS
Kevin FUDGE
Ed OTTO
Wayne WIGGINS

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Barry ROBB (705)457-7822 barryrobb4@gmail.com



Executive Meeting January 10, 2024 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting
January 16, 2024 – Wilberforce Legion
5:30 PM Zem Zem NOTE: TIME CHANGES
6:00 PM Dinner

Dress: #1 Dress
Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies

It was great seeing everyone come to our December Christmas dinner meeting, it's always a pleasure to see the Nobles and Ladies come out and enjoy!

December was my last meeting and I would like to thank all the nobles that graciously helped with our fund raising events this year, without your help we would not have been able to give \$10,000 to help our children this year. So a huge thank you to everyone that helped.

It was also my pleasure to award Noble Dean Linton with the Shriner of the year. Dean had been a Shriner for 46 years and has been the treasurer of our small club for the last 19 years. He was always available to help at every event, selling cakes for years and chocolate bars the last couple years and helping with the golf tournament or any task asked of him. Congratulations Noble Dean it is well deserved and thank you so much for everything you do for our club.

I would also like to thank my wife Brenda for all her help this year as well as her help with the golf tournaments as well, it made my job a lot easier.

Next month will be installation of your new president Noble David Mount and his new officers so please come out and support your new executive. Also a big Thank you to Noble Barry Robb for being our ambassador for the last few years and congratulations to Noble Wayne Wiggins for being appointed as our New Ambassador.

Finally I would like to thank everyone for giving me the opportunity to be your President this year, also a huge thank you to those Nobles that helped me out with no questions asked and you know who you are.

Again Thank you to everyone and we will see you in January 2024

Noble President Dave Reeves and Lady Brenda

UPCOMING EVENTS

January 13, 2024
Annual Election of
Potentate and
Divan

January 16, 2024 Installation of Club Officers

June 15, 16, 2024 Spring Ceremonial Niagara Falls

Parades

June 15th Ceremonial Parade Niagara Falls

> July 1st Apsley



COMMITTEES

Public Relations Charles MULLETT

DinnersEd OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer



"FROM THE DESK

OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

I would like to start my note by thanking our, POTENTE JOHN DOMONKOS for asking me to be the Ambassador for our club for 2024

I will do my best to act as your liaison for our club with John and Ramses Divan for 2024

I'm honoured to fill this position as we have the best (in my opinion) club in Ramses

I would like to wish all our Nobles, Ladies and Families a HEALTHY SAFE HAPPY 2024

I look forward to seeing you at our Meetings and our club Activities

AMBASSADOR NOBLE WAYNE WIGGINS





Noble Dean Linton Shriner of the Year 2023

JANUARY 16th ANNUAL INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS FOR 2024



Lady Mary Ellen BLACK, wife of late Noble Ron BLACK passed on December 14th, 2023



Sick & Visiting

Noble Ron MARK's son is in palliative care Lady Wilma ROBINSON's brother, Clark, is in hospital Noble Ed OTTO not well, unable to attend the meeting